
I strongly support H. 57, which would protect in the State of VT women’s reproductive rights, 
access to contraception, and safe and legal abortions, in the event that Roe vs. Wade is 
overturned by the U.S. Supreme Court. 
 
Judith Kniffin Jkniffin@comcast.net  
Bennington, VT 05201 
 

mailto:Jkniffin@comcast.net

